Welcome February!
We've been busy planning some very exciting events like Dance-a-
thon, Fun Fair and the Grade 8 Graduation. Many sub-committees
are being set up now. To make these events successful, we need CO
the support of parents like you. If you are available to help out for

any of the upcoming events on the day of or to help organize, COR
please contact any member of your school council to get involved.

% MOVIE NIGHT * FEBRUARY 27th *
Our second movie night of the year is February 27th at 6:30 pm at The Gem.
We'll be watching the movie SING!
Tickets will be available for $3.00 at the door only.
Everyone is welcome to the Family Fun Night at the Gem. See you there!

% DANCE-A-THON * APRIL 7th *

Dance-A-Thon is back! Professor Jamz is bringing the beats and we're ready to DANCE! It is
a fabulous fun event for the students that they wait for all year! Students will receive a
single ballot for every $10 in money raised to put towards winning a prize. We are
accepting prize donations for this exciting event. Glow products will be available during
the Dance-A-Thon ranging in price from S1 to $4. Please contact Corinne D'Angelo or Staci
Bassie if you are able to donate or would like to volunteer on the day of. Thank you!

% YEARBOOK * GOT CONTENT?? %

The R.L. Graham Yearbook Committee is pleased to announce this year’s yearbook,
bursting with colour photos, student portraits, activities and highlights. The smiles and
memories of your child's year at RLG will be remembered forever in their 2016-2017
yearbook! Should you have any pictures you would like to contribute to the yearbook from
sporting events, field trips, concerts and the like, please forward them to Corinne D'Angelo
at corinne.dangelo@outlook.com as soon as possible. Thank you!

% FUN FAIR % JUNE 10th *
Your School Council is pleased to announce that we will be holding our
2nd ANNUAL RLG FUN FAIR on JUNE 10th, 2017!!1!

The Fun Fair is a huge endeavor with all monies raised going to the replacement of our
aging playground structure, new outdoor classroom and revamped kindergarten area. If
you are able to support us in any capacity, please contact Corinne D'Angelo at
corinne.dangelo@outlook.com or Staci Bassie at stacibassie@yahoo.ca. To make this
event as SUPER SUCCESSFUL as the last one, we NEED YOUR HELP! Thank you!!

Each and every council meeting is open to all parent and community members that wish to attend.
Council meetings start at 6:30 pm in the staff room. The dates are as follows:
February 9, 2017 * April 6, 2017 * May 4, 2017 * June 8, 2017 (date tbd)

Please check the school newsletter, school website or RLG Parents Facebook Page for school updates. "_




